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This week Green Class has worked very hard, especially in Maths where 

we have been measuring in ml’s using measuring jugs. We have also been estimating amounts by 

filling different shaped containers to find out if they had different capacities.  

In Literacy we have made a lot of inferences about our story from imagining what job the charac-

ter would have and what name we would have given them! We had lots of really good ideas from 

a Spider having a fly shop to a light bulb fitter! We have also tried really hard finding words we did 

not know in the dictionary which is very tricky as it is a really big book but we 

did fantastic! We also used the dictionary on the i-pads and listened to the 

word back to see if we were saying it correctly.  

In Cookery we have made tartiflette’s on our tour around the world exploring 

different foods from different countries. This week it was France and although 

we found it difficult to cut the potatoes into thin slices so ended up looking 

more like mash we still had lots and lots of fun making it! 

In Science we have been finding out what different parts of a plant do and in R.E 

have been learning all about the Buddhist religion and what they do when cele-

brating Asala Dharma Day.  

We have had a very busy week! We have also been working really hard to focus 

during  end of term assessments! 

Have a fantastic weekend!! 


